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ITEM 13

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE

ECCLES COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

26TH MARCH, 2002

STRATEGIC REVIEW OF PRIMARY SCHOOL PLACES

Salford City Council is currently undertaking a Strategic Review of Primary School Places, details of which are contained in the attached report.

If you have any comments on the review, or require any further information you should contact:-

Kathryn Mildenstein

Asset Planning Manager,

Education and Leisure Services,

Minerva House,

Pendlebury Road,

Swinton.

M27 4EQ

Telephone:
0161 778 0420

E-Mail:
kathryn.mildenstein@salford.gov.uk
The closing date for comments is Friday, 5th April, 2002.







ALAN EASTWOOD







HEAD OF LAW AND ADMINISTRATION

Salford Civic Centre

Chorley Road,

Swinton.

M27 5DA

19th March, 2002
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